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April 5, 2021 
 
 
RE:  SMOKING IN BUILDING 
 
Dear Valued Residents, 
 
As a gentle reminder we want to make you aware of the following information regarding second-
hand smoke and the responsibility we all have to our neighbours. 
 
Second-hand smoke can infiltrate a unit from various sources: 
 

• from a neighbour’s patio or balcony 

• through open windows or doors 

• through electrical outlets, cable or phone jacks, or ceiling 

• light fixtures 

• through cracks and gaps around sinks, countertops, windows, 

• doors, floors, walls or dropped ceilings 

• through exhaust vents in the bathroom as well as above the stove 
 
If you smoke, please do as follows: 
 

• Refrain from smoking to stop the odor from entering into the neighboring apartments 
and the hallways. 

• Try to smoke outside. 

• Use an air purifier or ventilating device in your apartment. 
 
 
Hazelview Properties strives to accommodate and provide for all our residents, however your 
assistance with minimizing the amount second-hand smoke transference is very much 
appreciated by everyone, including your neighbours. 
 
 
Thank you 
 
 
West Lodge Management 
 
 
 


